
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Kids Helping Kids is partnering with Ponte Vedra Presbyterian Church and 

several non-profit organizations to offer students in need additional assistance 

during the school year.  On the last Friday of each month, your child may pick 

up a care bag at the nurse’s office to take home.  The school nurse will also be 

able to provide a snack during the day for your student as well. 

Don’t forget, the FOOD PANTRY at Ponte Vedra Presbyterian Church will be 

open every Thursday from 10:00am-Noon.  For those interested, there will be a 

Thanksgiving basket pick-up available at Ponte Vedra Presbyterian Church on 

Monday, November 20, 2017. 

Please contact Gena Lewis at glewis@pvpc.com or call 404-909-5186 for more 

information. 

Blessings to all of you, 

Gena Lewis 
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